
VCS Reps Joint Network Meeting 
 

Monday 20th December   (12-2pm) at Voluntary 
Action Camden 

  
CamdenCEN, Children & Families Network, Health and Inequalities 
Forum and Health & Social Care Forum invites Voluntary & 
Community Sector representatives from across the borough for a 
light lunch to discuss the position of the VCS in light of the 
changes to strategic partnerships.  Some of the key points we will 
focus on include: 
  

•        Changes to strategic partnerships and maintaining strong VCS 

involvement and voice  

•        What are VCS strengths in this changing environment and how 

do we want to influence new developments?  

•        VCS networking and sharing information across different 

partnerships and boards  

 

Please confirm whether you are able to attend by emailing 
cenadministrator@vac.org.uk 
or call 020 7284 6557 
  

The seminar will take place at Voluntary Action Camden, 293 – 299 
Kentish Town Road, NW5 2TJ 
 


